
 Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory Council 
MARCH 18, 2015 @ 7:00 PM 

 
Order of Business 

Call to Order  
 
Roll Call P N 

• Kreg Ulery, Chair Person  □ □ 
• Glenn Miller, Vice-Chair Person □ □ 
• Jane Benning □ □ 
• Mary Anne Stinner □ □ 
• Karen El Chaar □ □ 
• Joseph Hebelka (PC Rep) □ □ 
• Joanne Ackerman, (BOC liaison) □ □ 
• Cynthia Sopka (Secretary) □ □ 
• Robert Agonis (Task Force Member) □ □ 
• Katherine Velekei (Task Force Member) □ □ 
 

Notifications: All public sessions of the Salisbury Township Environmental Advisory Committee regular 
meetings are electronically monitored (tape recorded) for the purpose of taking the Minutes.  Public comment on 
agenda items will be entertained at the time the item is up for discussion; non-agenda related public comments will 
be entertained after the agenda 
 
Review/Approve Minutes:    
Minutes from February 18, 2015 
 
Report of officers and committees  

• Zoning Hearing Board meeting cancelled due to inclement weather  
• Planning: No submissions for the Month of March 
• Board of Commissioners Meet the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month at 7:00. 

Old Business:   
1. Salisbury Township Storm water Basin Retrofit – work is dependent upon weather 
 
New Business: 

 
1. The letter of recommendation to the Board of Commissioners regarding the role of the 

STEAC on MS4 education and public outreach was discussed at the 3/12/2015 Board of 
Commissioners meeting. 

 
2. Storm Water Basin Retrofit – guidance from Laura Hopek, Watershed Coordinator 

Lehigh County Conservation District has been requested. 
 

3. Preparation for the Clean-up of Walking Purchase Park scheduled for April 26th, 2015.   
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4. EAC to start working on the educational and public participation plan for the MS4 
program. 

 
5. Salisbury Township has seen a decline in street trees over the past several years.  One 

reason for the decline has been improper planting.  As a means to offset this loss, I am 
asking the EAC to consider utilizing a grant from Tree Vitalize to remediate the loss.  I’m 
attaching a link so each representative will have the opportunity to evaluate the possible 
funding initiative.  http://www.treevitalize.net/index.aspx 
 

6. LCA is offering another free rain barrel workshop on Saturday, April 11, 2015, with time 
slots available at 2 p.m. and 2:30 p.m. The event is almost full, but we still have 30 spots 
remaining and wanted to reach out to past participants to let you know about it. If you or 
any of your neighbors/friends are looking for a rain barrel (FREE), please contact us at 
service@lehighcountyauthority.org to request a spot at our workshop.  The event and the 
barrel are free, but registration is limited and on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 
7. PUBLIC COMMENT 
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